
University Senate Resolution on University Title IX Policies and Procedures 

The recent episode described in the April 24, 2018 edition of The College Heights Herald 
highlights structural problems with the implementation of the University’s Title IX policies and 
procedures.  

Resolved: In the strongest terms possible, the University Senate expresses deep concern with the 
current process and requests that the administration respond to complaints appropriately and take 
reasonably calculated action to protect and end harassment against those who file Title IX 
complaints. 

Furthermore, while we support President Caboni’s creation of a University Review Committee, 
we request that the administration respond to the University Senate on this resolution and report 
back on the results of the review. 

 


